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20/6/07

Attn:  All Regional Secretaries and Regional Coaching Conveners.

Subject: National Coaching Positions
National Managerial Positions

Dear Secretaries,

Please find attached the application form and information re the NZIHF:

1/ Coaches and Managerial positions of our National U18 team.

2/ Manager and Assistant Manager of the National Men’s Ice Blacks Team (nb. one year 
term ending 2008).

The term of the appointments will be two years (or negotiable) for the U18 positions, and one year 
for the Ice Blacks,  starting 1st September 2007, allowing for continuity in team development and 
planning. 

Please note the following:

• The NZIHF will reserve the right to shorten the term should circumstances require.
 
• In exceptional circumstances, an appointed Team Official may resign early after only one year, by 

written notice to the NZIHF Coaching Director, prior to May 31st of the second year of term.  

The appointments will be made by the Appointments Sub-Committee and the NZIHF by August 1st, 
2007. All applicants will be notified by e-mail and/or mail after the appointments have been made.

Please find the Application Form to cover all of the Coach and Management positions available. These 
are to be returned to the Federation by due date. In the case of these 2007 - 2009 teams, this will be 
July 20th, 2007. This form ideally should be completed and returned to me electronically, or can be 
filled out, printed and posted to me. 

Please can you as Secretaries make copies of these forms available, and / or e-mail out, advertise the 
positions available using the poster supplied, and advise of the opportunity to all who may be 
interested within your Region. Please make sure that all interested people are informed, and remember 
to note the final date for application to prospective applicants.

Thankyou for your help with this. 

Yours faithfully,

Peter Anderson
NZIHF Coaching Director (U18.2007-9.SeniorMng2007-8.Word)


